
   

 

 

 Phoenix Class Newsletter End of Term 4  

and looking forward to Term 5 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This term has been jam-packed with fun activities and lots of learning.  We enjoyed dressing up for World Book Day, 
when we made our own superhero characters and our favourite book character.  We also wrote our own comic 
strips. The whole school book quiz was super fun and we enjoyed celebrating reading as a school. 

The children in Phoenix read ‘Small in the City’ and wrote some beautiful poems which are on display in our 
classroom.  We thought about how repetition is used in poetry and practised using expanded noun phrases and 
similes in our descriptive writing. 

A particular highlight this term was STEM week.  We were lucky to welcome several visitors who gave interesting 
talks about the worlds of engineering and science.  Phoenix would like to thank the adults who came in to inspire us. 

                                  

On Wednesday afternoons we have really enjoyed our swimming sessions in Corsham.  The children, no matter their 
experience, have approached these sessions with enthusiasm and a positive attitude. 

                                                        

A few things to remember: 
Next term we will be studying early Islamic civilisations in our history topic and about animals including humans, 
nutrition and growth in science. 
 
 
Have a lovely Easter holiday and we are looking forward to seeing all the children back on Tuesday 22nd April 2025.   
From Miss Ford, Mrs Pym and Mrs Plaskitt. 


